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NOTIFICATION OF BOARD MEETING

CECEP COSTIN New Materials Group Limited (In Provisional Liquidation) (the “Company”) 
hereby announces that a meeting of the board (the “Board”) of directors (the “Directors”) will 
be held on Thursday, 27 March 2020 at 3:30 p.m. at which the Board will, among other matters, 
consider and approve:

(i) the audited annual results of the Company and its subsidiaries (together the “Group”) for the 
financial years ended 31 December 2019, and to consider the payment of a final dividend (if 
any); and

(ii) the results announcements of the Group to be published on the websites of The Stock 
Exchange of Hong Kong Limited.

SUSPENSION OF TRADING

At the request of the Company, trading in the shares of the Company on the Stock Exchange 
has been suspended with effect from 3:17 p.m. on 15 August 2016. Trading in the shares of the 
Company will continue to be suspended until further notice and full satisfaction of the Resumption 
Conditions and such other further conditions that may be imposed by the Stock Exchange.

Shareholders of the Company and potential investors are advised to exercise caution when 
dealing in the shares of the Company.
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Hong Kong, 16 March 2020

As at the date of this announcement, the Board comprises one executive Director, Ms. Yang Jian 
Hui and two independent non-executive Directors, Mr. Fan Tak Wah and Mr. Kelvin Kin-Cheong 
Ho.


